
CAC Minutes 
For the meeting of March 15, 2018 

 
CAC MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: Josh Baile, Hunter Causey, Emily Orbanek, Rich Newton, Mike 
Cowan, Loretta Pineda, Bethany Gravell, Paul Aldretti 
CAC MEMBERS ABSENT: John Stafford, Gary Martinez 
 
Guests:  
Tim Flynn 
 
Denver Water Staff: Katie Knoll, Heather Stauffer, Sarah Dominick, Patricia Wells 

Opening Remarks, Public Comments, Agenda and Minutes 

February minutes approved. March agenda approved. 

No public comment 

Denver Water Update 

Provided in written format to all members. 

 
CAC Business 

• Patricia Wells gave a history and legal summary on behalf of Denver Water for the CAC’s 
round-up proposal. 

• The CAC passed a motion to present the “Round-Up” proposal to the Denver Board of 
Water Commissioners at one of their meetings. 

• Paul Aldretti will coordinate with Protégete on bringing in a speaker to talk about 
communicating with low-income communities. 

• Heather will send PureWater tour information to all CAC members.  

Integrated Resource Plan Presentation 

Sarah Dominick presented Denver Water’s updated IRP to the CAC. Presentations were 
provided to all CAC members ahead of the meeting. 

 


